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27 August 2019 

 

Re:  Cash for Cans Recycling Initiative 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

It has been decided to change the collection arrangements for our Cash for Cans Recycling 
initiative. 
 
Up until now, three large yellow top bins have been available around the school for this purpose. 
Unfortunately, a lot of rubbish has also ended up in these bins. The new arrangements, beginning 
Thursday 29 August [Week 7] will be as follows: 
 

• 3 Yellow Top Bins, each with a photo of what items can be recycled/put in it, will be 
placed along the pathway adjacent to the Pick-Up Zone from 7:45am – 9:00am. 

 
Please use this opportunity to either park or use the drive through to unload your recycling into 
the designated bins. 
 
The following items will be accepted for recycling purposes: 
 

Bin 1: Soft drink bottles and cans [no lids please]. 
 
Bin 2:  Water bottles [no lids please]. 
 
Bin 3:  Small flavoured milk cartons or small plastic milk bottles [no large milk plastic bottles or 

lids please]. 
 
Funds raised through this recycling initiative will be earmarked to purchase Agile Furniture for our 
Library/Resource Centre for all our students to use. 
 
Thank you for your support in this community project as we continue to consider the impact of 
our carbon footprint. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Anton Prinsloo 
Principal 
 

 


